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I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 3075-1 out of 

committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full 

implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. 

It’s time to begin saving lives.  

 

I am a retired rural veterinarian.  I packed a 12 G shotgun in the veterinary truck to 

use for humane anesthesia, and kept other firearms in my house for varmint control.  

I now live in Portland (quite a change!) where I have no need for firearms, but remain 

supportive of our right to use them.  As a Christian, I am aghast at the ever 

increasing gun violence in our city, state, country, and world. This is much more 

apparent in the city, where hardly a day goes by without someone being gunned 

down for no legal or moral reason.  I worked to get measure 114 on the ballot and 

hope we can pass HB 3075-1 and get things moving.  My right to use firearms as I 

and my clients did will on be harmed by more careful screening of buyers, nor any of 

its other measures. 

Yours in hope, 

Joe 


